
One of the first projects initiated by the school during 

the first weeks of this year was the upgrading of the 

Information Technology Lab. During summer, Mr 

Kenneth Vella, headmaster, together with the 

IT technician Mr Karsten Stafrace met representatives of 

a number of established software companies and 

discussed with these the upgrade of the lab. These 

meetings led to the purchase and installation of a 

number of new LED monitors in the lab. These monitors 

are being used daily by the girls during different 

lessons. 
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